
 
 

 

 

 
September 7, 2016 

 
The Honorable Sylvia Matthews Burwell 
Secretary 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
200 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20201 
 
Dear Secretary Burwell: 
 
On behalf of the membership of the National Association of Insurance Commissioners1
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Julie Mix McPeak      Eric A. Cioppa 
NAIC Vice President      NAIC Secretary-Treasurer 
Commissioner       Superintendent 
Tennessee Department of Commerce & Insurance  Maine Bureau of Insurance 
 

http://www.naic.org/state_map_tracking/TN.html

